GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

ﬁ Our reference: MGLA020322-5805
Date: 24 March 2022

Dear I

Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received

on 2 March 2022. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act
2000.

You requested:
May | have copies of emails, correspondence and other messaging, from 1 Jan 2022 to
1 March 2022 on 1) selection of saints days for the Mayor to mark, 2) any reference to
St David, 3) reference to marking the contribution of the Welsh to London.

Our response is as follows:

The GLA has conducted searches. We have not located information within the scope of your
request.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference MGLA020322-5805.

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using
the GLA s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, avallable at:

mformatlon/freedom mformatlon

City Hall, Kamal Chunchie Way, London E16 1ZE ¢ london.gov.uk ¢« 020 7983 4000





